
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   
APRIL 22, 2019 

 
HE IS RISEN!  HE IS RISEN INDEED, ALLELUIA! We pray you 
had a lovely Easter, celebrating Christ’s Resurrection.   
 
PRESCHOOL DRESS CODE:  Just a reminder that girls need 
to wear shorts or leggings under their dresses and skirts 
for modesty.  Also, please send close-toed shoes 
(sneakers) for outdoor play in the pea gravel and sand.  
Flip flops and sandals are inappropriate and unsafe for 
running and climbing on our playground.   
 
SCHOOL GROUP PICTURES will be taken on THIS 
Wednesday, April 24.  Order forms are in your parent file, 
if you would like to purchase a class photo. Please note: 
These are group photos, not individuals.  If your child is 
absent that day, there will be no re-takes. 
 
SAFETY DRILL: On Thursday, April 18, the children 
participated in a safety drill with our school officer, Officer 
Brad.  They did a great job!  We trained the students to 
keep quiet and listen for instructions from their teachers.  
Afterward, Officer Brad gave the kiddos a high-five!  It is 
important that we allow our children to talk about the 
drill, and any fears or worries they have.  Encourage them 
to seek out a trusted grown-up, not a group of kids to talk 
about this.  No need to go into details with small children, 
but do reassure them that they have grown-ups in their 
lives who know what to do to keep them safe.  
Congratulate them on doing a great job with the intruder 
drill at school.  Remind them that they are smart kids: Now 
they know what to do and they are good listeners! 
 
SUMMER CAMP:   Does your preschooler need the 
benefits of routine and engaging activities this summer?   
Consider enrolling them in our summer program.  You 
have the freedom to pick your days and weeks.  We will 
work around your family vacations.  Half-Day rates are 
$20/day, from 8:15-11:30 A.M.  Full-Day rates are 
$47/day.  We are open from 7 A.M.-6 P.M. See Debi in the 
office for paperwork. 
 

ANGEL BINS:  We are collecting gently used or new shoes 
for our April fundraiser for the school.  Doing spring 
cleaning?  If you have shoes to unload, please consider 
bringing them to school and placing them in our bin, 
located by the gym doors.  Angel Bins will pick up the 
shoes the first week in May.  Thanks! 
 
TRINITY TALENT SHOW: will take place at Trinity on May 
17.  Each class will do an act or two.  Who will be there???  
We need to make costumes and order tee shirts for the 
students.  Please let your teacher know if your family will 
be there on the evening of the 17th.  This will be a fun way 
to celebrate the end of the year together. 
 
FIELD DAY AT TRINITY: Preschool through grade two will 
enjoy a field day on May 10, 2019, during morning school 
hours. Parents are encouraged to participate with their 
child.   TIME TBA. 
 
LADIES’ TEA: The ladies of Trinity Lutheran host an annual 
spring tea.  This year’s theme is “April Showers Bring May 
Flowers,” and is scheduled for Saturday, May 4, at 2:00 
P.M.  Miss Marshall is hosting a table for 7 and would be 
willing to add another table of 8 for any interested early 
childhood program staff and moms.  You may bring your 
children, but know that the food and program is geared for 
adults.  There is no admission fee, but there will be a free-
will offering basket to help cover the cost of the event.  If 
you would like to be Miss Marshall’s guest at this event, 
please RSVP by April 30.  gmarshall@tlgreeley.com or 
call/text 303-565-0234.   
 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 
 
Wednesday April 24: School group pictures. 
 
Tue, April 23:  Cooks Night Out at Freddy’s 4-8 P.M. 
 
Thursday, May 2: PTL MEETING- Getting ready for the 
auction on the 17th. 
 
Saturday, May 4: Ladies’ Tea at Trinity Lutheran Church  
 
May 10: MORNING FIELD DAY AT TRINITY time TBA 
 
May 17:  LAST DAY OF PRESCHOOL, AND TALENT SHOW 
AND AUCTION. 
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